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Hello
Hello and welcome back to all of our returning
parents and carers and a big welcome to new
parents and carers to the school! We hope the
children have had a great start to the new school
year. The new school year gives us the perfect
opportunity to welcome new members to the
Friends of Langshott. Did you know, as a parent or
carer of a child at Langshott you automatically
become a member of the Friends? How involved
you choose to become is up to you. If you’re
passionate about making a difference you might
want to join the committee – our AGM is in
November so you have a few weeks to think about
it, or maybe you have lots of ideas but not much free
time? We’d love to hear them, so please let us know
your thoughts. You can send an email to us at
friendsoflangshott@gmail.com and we also have a
Facebook group that parents and carers are
welcome to join which we update regularly:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/734674699897
092

Small stall holders (Langshott parents get
a 50% discount on pitch fee)
Volunteers to help on the day - setting up,
running games, stalls, helping Santa in his
grotto and clearing up
Sponsors/match funding. If you would like
to sponsor all or part of our event it would
be a massive boost to funds raised.
Likewise your employers may be able to
help with this - it's always worth an ask!
Raffle prizes - we need raffle prizes big and
small

We will be holding our school Christmas fair on
Friday 2nd December between 3pm and 6pm.
We hope to put on a fun-filled afternoon of
games and activities for the children and their
families but need your help!  We are looking
for:

If you can help with any of the above please let
us know by emailing
friendsoflangshott@gmail.com

A huge thank you to James Lewis who ran the London Marathon on
Sunday 2nd October on behalf of the Friends of Langshott!. He
raised a staggering £3,942 thanks to all of his generous sponsors
which will go towards new sports and play equipment for the school
which will benefit all of the children hugely over the coming years.

James originally agreed to run way back in 2020 but due to Covid he
has had to spend an extra couple of years training which took a lot of
commitment but we hope he agrees it was worth it!
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Thank you
Thank you to all the parents, carers, pupils and staff at
Langshott.... The last year has been busy and the Friends
are grateful for the support of the whole school
community to help raise funds.  Events including the
Summer Celebration, Raffle, Readathon, School Disco
and Doughies Pizza helped us raise an amazing total of
over 

New Phonics Scheme

Doubled class contributions to subsidise
school trips for parents

Year 6 leavers' disco
Year 6 leavers' book

Sensory equipment & SEN support

£8,000!The Friends have given the school
funding for:

We will continue to fundraise for:
Increased class contributions to subsidise
school trips for parents

School books & Library books

Sports & playground equipment

New gazebo for Green House
New PA system


